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This beautiful post card 

and thoughtful letter was 

sent to the Lodge from a 

kind gentleman.  The card 

shows a historic image of  

our High Point Lodge’s past 

residence in the 1930s!

The card and letter are 

posted in the trophy case in 

our Lobby for all to see.

(And don’t worry, 

we were sure to 

reimburse the 

good Samaritan for 

going out of his way

to get it to us!)



My wife Kathy and myself were honored to represent our

Lodge at the Elks National Convention and 150th birthday

bash in beautiful San Antonio, Texas. Every hotel in town

was filled with Elks from all over this great land, some 10,000

to be exact. I attended all of the business meetings and yes,

many hospitality rooms as well. Elks everywhere sure know

how to have a good time.

July turned out to be a great month for our Lodge and I hope

all had fun in the sun around our beautiful pool and took some

time to “chill out” in our Lounge. August looks to be another

great month with a lot of things to do and fun to be had.

Please check out the Weekly E-Blast and

hpelks.com/upcoming for everything happening for August.

Also, keep an eye out for our new “help wanted ads” coming

soon. There are many ways you can get involved with our

Lodge and meet more Members. We are always looking for

new volunteers for the great things we do for our Veterans and

our community.

Fraternally Yours,

Tommy Frazier



Char took over as Chairperson of the swim team this year and immediately faced

several challenges, the first of which was hiring a new Head Coach. Mission

accomplished as Coach Rodney was loved and respected by swimmers, assistant

coaches, and parents. Char also provided much needed leadership through the

High Point Elks first Tri-Meet, re-scheduled at the last minute, as well as 2 away

meets just 48 hours apart. City Meet presented its own set of challenges this year

as the competitive part of City Meet took on an entirely new, and somewhat

confusing, format and since the Special Events Center was double booked, the

swimmers had to stay in outdoor tents during the heat of the morning sessions! In

short, City Meet was very chaotic this year and Char navigated the High Point

Elks Swim Team through it with flying colors. Given the number of swimmers on

the team this year, the Elks 13th place finish at City Meet was outstanding. The

season ended on a high note with the annual year-end party at the Lodge and the

Awards Banquet as the final event.

Thank you Char for your had work and dedication to our Elks swimmers! 

ELK OF THE MONTH

I am proud to announce Char Edwards as our 

Elk of the Month for July!



A great time was had by all who attended the Grand Lodge Convention in San Antonio, TX.

We celebrated our 150th anniversary in style! At the end of the opening ceremonies, all were

entertained by Gary Sinese and the Lieutenant Dan Band. After the business meetings

concluded, attending Elks were able to enjoy exploring San Antonio’s Riverwalk, countless

shops and restaurants, and of course – The Alamo!

Shari and Phil Driscoll, along with Gary “Hutch” Hutchins, hosted the North Carolina

Hospitality Room and hosted Elks from all over the USA! Dennis and Kathy Dowling from

the Greensboro Lodge provided everyone with delicious NC Barbeque (a brave move in

Texas!). Guests were asked to sign a 150th Anniversary banner, which is now hanging in our

members lounge for all to see. Out ER Tommy Frazier attended the business meetings on

behalf of our Lodge and will provide a report of proceedings at our next meeting.

There are many opportunities to meet fellow Elk

members from across the country. NC State Elks

Association conventions are held in the Spring and Fall

each year. The upcoming Fall Convention will be

October 26th through 28th at the Greensboro Marriott

Downtown. We will be hosting the current Grand

Exalted Ruler Michael Luhr and his wife Barb! Any

Elk in good standing is welcome to attend. Please see

the registration form in this newsletter for more

information and call our Lodge office if you have any

questions or are interested in attending.



August is here and that usually means some hot days and lots of sunshine….I can’t think of a

better way to “beat the heat” than being at our pool for a nice dip in the water and enjoying

the summer talking with friends. I hope everyone can make it out the pool numerous times

between now and Labor day—sadly it will here before we know it. The good news is we

have some terrific events coming up at the pool for everyone to enjoy and will be mentioned

below throughout the article.

Hopefully you were able to enjoy the 4th of July with us at the pool. It was a terrific day that

started off with our usual “night-before admission line and tent city” by those who wanted to

make sure they got a table/chair of their choice and by 9am the line was into the parking area.

People enjoyed the breakfast served by our House Committee while they waited, and the

Ladies Auxiliary got the kids involved in games and such even before the doors opened with

a “sidewalk chalk” competition. The Pool Committee members arrived early to make sure

everything was in place for music, announcements, and that the outside grills were ready to

go for hamburgers, hot dogs, and all the ‘fixins’. We had a packed pool deck all day, the

weather fully cooperated, and it was one of the best 4th of July celebrations we could have

asked for. I’d like to give a huge THANK YOU to all the members of the Ladies Auxiliary

for planning and running all of the events of the day—and we had a lot of them—for the

members, kids, and guests to participate in. It seemed like there was a new event every 30

minutes or so (like the Hula-Hoop contest, the Big Splash, musical towels, water balloon toss,

and many, and many more…) and the air was filled with laughter, music, and wonderful

aromas from the grill. I had the pleasure of being there before we opened until after we

closed, and the energy and enjoyment was still resonating even after the pool deck was empty.

It was a great day to make memories with your family and I hope everyone did.

First, I’d like to congratulate our Lifeguard team for

winning the Carolina Pool Management (CPM) Staff

of Excellent award. This award is well deserved and

shows how great our Life Guards work before,

during, and after their shifts to make sure the Pool

looks great, is in good working condition, and most of

all that our members, families, and guests are safe at

all times. Please be sure to congratulate them at your

next visit to pool!!



Looking forward we still have plenty of activities planned for our pool area…Please be sure to

check our website for all the latest upcoming events and things are added all the time. Go

ahead and bookmark www.hpelks.com on your phone or laptop, and follow us on all the usual

social media platforms.

Our very own Vern and his buddies Tuck & Stormin’ Norman will be performing under our

pool shelter on August 4th from 3-5pm. This is a tradition we’ve had for several years now and

if you haven’t heard them play yet, do your ears a favor and make plans to be there!

Also, that same night of August 4th we’re having an “Open Grill” under the shelter at 6pm. The

Lodge will supply the grill and charcoal, and you bring whatever you would like to cook. It’s a

great chance to grill out AND enjoy the pool!!

As a co-effort between the Membership and Pool Committees, on August 11th we will have a

“No Guest Fees Day” at the Pool. This is an all-day event and it’s a great chance to bring

friends or family who may not be members and allow them to come see our pool “in-action”

and see our Lodge as well. All normal guest rules apply, such as a guest will not be allowed in

without a member there to sign them in, the member is responsible for the guest while on the

Lodge grounds, and the guest must leave before or when the member who signed them in does.

This event is also open to Elks members who are not pool members to give everyone a chance

to come enjoy the pool. We are hoping for a terrific turnout of pool members, their families,

lots of new guests and current Elks so that everyone can enjoy the pool and fellowship that we

have at the Lodge. There will be a Cornhole (4pm) and Bocce ball tournament (6pm) that day

with prizes for the winning teams and no entry fees! Check the website for details.

Don’t forget about out Labor Day Cookout at the pool, as we will all have one last chance to

enjoy it before we must close it down after another wonderful and successful summer!!

I’d like to thanks all the volunteers on the various committees who work so well together to

help make our High Point Elks Lodge such a fun place to be. Please be sure to thank members

of House, The Ladies Auxiliary, Membership, Swim, or Pool Committees for all their hard

work and dedication. Remember, they are taking time away from their families so you can

make memories with yours at the Lodge.

Fraternally yours,

Tom Connolly

Pool Committee Chair

CONTINUED…

http://www.hpelks.com/


SUNDAY MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY

29 30 31 1 2 3 4

Member’s & 
Spouses Night 

OPEN GRILL

SUNSET SLUSH

LIVE MUSIC

5 6 7 8 9 10 11

Member’s & 
Spouses Night 

NO GUEST 

FEES 
POOL DAY

12 13 14 15 16 17 18

Board of 
Directors

Meeting 6pm

House 
Committee 

Meeting 7pm

Member’s & 
Spouses Night 

Island 

Night

7pm

19 20 21 22 23 24 25

Lodge 
Meeting
7:00pm

VA HOSPITAL 

VISIT 

26 27 28 29 30 31 1

Member’s & 
Spouses Night 

All events are Adult Only unless otherwise noted.

Visit hpelks.com for more information about upcoming events!

http://www.hpelks.com/


Christopher Holbrook, 8/1

Stephen Brooks, 8/2

Ken Walker, 8/2

Christopher Coone, 8/4

Melody Hamlet, 8/4

Philip Key, 8/4

Heather Watson, 8/6

Catherine Newcomb, 8/8

Michael Waite, 8/8

Bradley Wright, 8/8

Kevin Barnwell, 8/9

Mark Beasley, 8/9

Michael Cook, 8/11

Edward Klawitter, 8/11

Doug Orcutt, 8/11

Grady Barbee, 8/12

James Money, 8/12

Samuel Phipps, 8/12

Carter Chaney, 8/13

Edward Hurley, 8/14

Scott Moore, 8/14

Shari Driscoll, 8/15

Stewart McGlaughlin, 8/15

Carl Adams, 8/16

Ronald Kunder, 8/16

Joal Morgan, 8/16

Cresencia Vargas, 8/16

Tracy Briggs, 8/17

Stephanie Hiatt, 8/17

Joseph Smoulder, 8/17

Matthew Waugh, 8/17

Brad Yoder, 8/18

John McCrary, 8/19

Dawn Frank, 8/20

Kristi McCray, 8/20

Deanna Vernon, 8/20

William Causey, 8/21

Patrick Antrim, 8/22

Wayne Hall, 8/22

Monica Stevens, 8/26

Matthew Gulledge, 8/24

Justin Ham, 8/24

Marie Leonard, 8/24

Jason Owen, 8/24

James Downey, 8/25

Allison Venable, 8/25

Teresa Williams, 8/25

Jackie Biggs, 8/26

Doc Gower, 8/26

Sherrie Yarborough, 8/26

Wallace Kramer, 8/27

Scott Webster, 8/27

Anna McDow, 8/28

David Blackman, 8/29

Jackie Lankford, 8/31

Audra Tennyson, 8/31



This is a terrific opportunity to bring friends or families that may be

interested in joining our Lodge. Help us Show off what make our Lodge so

special and fun during the summer! This is also a great chance for

current Lodge Members who are not currently a member of our pool to

come & enjoy the cool water and fellowship with other members!

Lodge officers and  Committee members will be available to

answer any questions about the many benefits of our great Lodge!

Guests must be signed in by a lodge member and must leave before or when the lodge member leaves;

guests cannot stay at the pool or lodge longer than the member who signed them in.

The member signing in the guest is responsible for the guest while on the lodge grounds.
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